
IRON COUNTY 
NOTICE OF BUDGET AMENDMENT HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Iron County Board of Commissioners will conduct a 
public hearing during their regular meeting, located at the Iron County Courthouse, Commission 
Chambers, 68 South 100 East, Parowan, Utah, on Monday, March 24, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The purpose of said hearing is to review recommended budget adjustments of the adopted Iron 
County budget for calendar year 2025. Persons interested in commenting on the proposed budget 
amendments should appear in person at the time and place aforementioned. Written comments 
will also be accepted. 
 
 
 
 
Lucas Little 
Iron County Auditor 


